
EYFS News 
 

We are continuously thinking of ways to improve and adapt our learning 

environment here at St Peter’s. We are incredibly grateful to two generous 

people who have recently helped us to revamp our outdoor construction area. 

 

Mr Kevin Baker, director of Red Viking Railway, very kindly donated the 

building materials costing approximately £500 for this project. This generous 

donation means that we can spend more of our school budget on new learning 

equipment for use in this area, so we are eternally grateful for all you have done 

Mr Baker, thank you!  

 

Our wonderful site manager Mr Brewster worked extremely hard during his 

time at the weekend to complete this engaging construction area for us. He also 

donated some building materials for us. We truly appreciate your time, hard 

work and generosity with this Mr Brewster, thank you for all you do! 
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If you have access to LinkedIn or Twitter, please do take the time to leave a 

review or comment to show your appreciation for this generous and thoughtful 

work on behalf of all Reception children and staff.  

LinkedIn: https://uk.linkedin.com/in/kevin-baker-1120a453  

Twitter: @RedVikingRail  
 

Best wishes, all of the EYFS team  
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